
The Central Bank of The Bahamas

N O T I C E
Re: Online Reporting and Information Management System

Please be advised that during the week of 13th – 17th July, 2015, the Bank will upload previously
submitted Annual Banking Survey (ABS) returns for the year ended 2014, which were not
migrated to the Online Reporting and Information Management System.

To this end, your institution will receive an email notification of these created returns. Kindly
ignore these notices, as the upload process will be facilitated internally. Once uploaded,
institutions will have the ability to view these returns.

Should you have any questions, please contact us at the helpline: 302-9843 or
orimshelp@centralbankbahamas.com.

Thanks for your attention.
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